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The Northeast Titan Series is ready for the 2021 season.  We
hope to share newsletters throughout the year to keep

everyone up to date on important information and happenings.

The Titan board has voted to
eliminate the 2020 series tire rule. 
 For 2021 we will be following tire

rules as listed in the USAC rule book.  

We now have a YouTube channel.  Subscribe to stay
up to date as we add videos throughout the season.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCubndKcOqTxB
y81PNnjKXjA or search Northeast Titan Quarter

Midget Series
 

To unsubscribe from our newsletter please email info@netitanseries.com

  The NE Titan series would like to
put together a fun video featuring quarter midgets drivers. 

 
All you need to do is:

1. Have your child write what they love about racing/quarter midgets on
a piece of paper- write it BIG and thick so we can see it! Be creative with your answer. 

 
2. Video tape your child catching the paper, opening it up, showing the

camera, crumpling it up, throwing it (see video example on social media)- be sure to throw
to the left or right ONLY

 
3. Email us your video (no more than 10 seconds) to mstratton@netitanseries.com.

Please include your child’s name and home track, we will be displaying this in the video. All
drivers from all tracks are welcome to participate. 

 
4. All videos must be received by March 7th

 
Please be aware that by sending us a video you are agreeing to our

social media policy on our website and for us to use your child’s image in our video.   

Check out our website
netitanseries.com


